## DRAGON TALES

## Olney Elementary PTA Newsletter

March 12, 2018

(page 1)

3401 Queen Mary Drive, Olney, Maryland 20832

PTA President, Mariah Payne, olneyespresident@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor, Eve Church, ecc9479@gmail.com

Principal, Carla Glawe, 301-924-3126

## **Principal's Corner**

Click <u>here</u> to read Principal Glawe's

March Newsletter.

## We Need Volunteers for Kindergarten Orientation!

Can you help welcome incoming kindergarten families on either Thursday, April 12 or Friday, April 13? We especially need bilingual volunteers who speak Spanish. Morning and afternoon time slots available.

Volunteers must have completed the required MCPS volunteer training.

Click the banner below to sign up:







Let The Greene Turtle do the cooking on Tuesday, March 20th. Grab lunch or dinner that day and support OES PTA. More details to come.

### **Important Dates!**

Mar 20 The Greene Turtle Fundraiser March 26-April 2 Spring Break



## **Order Your OES Yearbook Today**

Yearbooks may now be ordered online. Also, please look for sales flyers which will be sent home with your students this week. Please click on the link below to purchase your child's yearbook!



Would you like your child highlighted in Olney Elementary's annual yearbook? Now is the time to submit any school related pictures! Pictures may be of first day of school, bus stop, field trips, school assemblies, Halloween/Valentine's parties, class instruction, school clubs, choir events, etc. All photos must only be of school related activities. \*\*Boy Scouts and Girl Scout activities are not school related.

## The deadline for photo submissions is March 15

Please email pictures to:
<a href="mailto:olneydragonyearbook@gmail.com">olneydragonyearbook@gmail.com</a>.

Photographs MUST be in high resolution and will not be accepted if the images are too grainy.

If you are MCPS volunteer trained and would like to assist in taking candid photographs of specials (music, PE, Media, instrumental, Art) or during lunch or recess please contact the yearbook coordinator, Kelly Weigand, at

olneydragonyearbook@gmail.com.

Olney Elementary PTA Newsletter

March 12, 2018

(page 2)

## Thank you!

Thank you to all of our families and groups who have sponsored the Staff Lounge!
This is a wonderful way to show our hardworking OES staff how much we appreciate them.

If you haven't already signed up and wish to be a sponsor, there are still a few open weeks.

#### **SIGNUPGENIUS.COM**



Last week, Girl Scout Troop 31005 brought the staff cards, cookies, coffee and breakfast goodies to enjoy.





# **Trex**®

The Trex Recycling continues! Have your children bring in plastic grocery bags or the plastic films listed below to help us win a Trex bench and help the environment!

- Plastic grocery bags
- Bread bags
- Produce bags
- Case over-wrap
- Cereal box liners
- Dry cleaning bags
- Newspaper sleeves
- Food storage bags
- Bubble wrap
- Air pillows

Please make sure plastic is dry and has no food residue. Recycle bins are located around the school.



## **Hold the Dates**

Kindergarten Orientation for incoming kindergarten students will be held on April 12 and 13. There will be no school for current kindergarten students on those days.





You can follow us on **Facebook** at https://www.facebook.com/OlneyPTA/

PTA Website: olneyespta.org